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So why is an Ohio lady commenting on regulations for Puget Sound area? My husband and I have
visited your scenic beauty more than once and immensely enjoyed the aquatic wildlife and fabulous
views. Banning "scrubbers" that are intended to clean exhaust but then dumps the waste from
scrubbers into the water to affect the sea life there sounds like the way to go. There is enough stress
on nature and her creations from climate change. They should not have scrubber waste added to
their worsening environment.


